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NOTE BY THE DIRECTOR-GENERAL 

 
POSTPONEMENT OF THE  

WORKSHOP ON THE CHEMICAL WEAPONS CONVENTION 
ALGIERS, ALGERIA 

13 AND 14 NOVEMBER 2006 
 
 

1. In S/594/2006, dated 10 October 2006, the Director-General invited States Parties and 
States not Party in Africa to a regional workshop on the Chemical Weapons 
Convention, which was to be held in Algiers, Algeria, on 13 and 14 November 2006.  

 
2. The Director-General wishes to inform States Parties and States not Party that the 

workshop has been postponed at the request of the Government of Algeria.   
 
3. New dates for the workshop will be announced in due course. 
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